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Q1: The EDA updated Appendix A to account for the administrative error in relation to 
the exclusion of Port Colborne Hydro Inc’s amounts from Schedule G of the Minutes of 
Settlement. As a result of the revision, the amounts attributed to THESL have been 
reduced, from $7,723,348 to $7,711,217; And the amount THESL is proposing to 
recover from ratepayers (Recovery Amount) will also change.  
 

(i) Please update Table 2, found at page 4 of THESLs supplementary evidence 
to reflect the change in the Allocated amounts.  

(ii)  The uniform rate rider applicable to all rate classes should the Board adopt a 
per-customer method of allocation and recovery is estimated to be $0.88/per 
customer/30 days. Please update the as-filed estimate to reflect the change 
to the Recovery Amount.  

 
Q2: The EDA has sought Board approval for a deferral account to track the recovery of 
the Allocated Amounts. Is that also THESLs proposal?  If it is, please identify the 
deferral account that THESL is proposing to use for this purpose.   
 


